Clark College Choral will present
“A Choral Connection” featuring
a first-ever collaboration with the
Columbia Chorale Ensemble of
Longview. The concert includes

a diverse program of songs from
Newfoundland folksongs to

Billy Joel. The free performance
starts at 3 p.m. June 3 at First
Presbyterian Church, 4300 Main
St., Vancouver. Call 360-592-
2662.



